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25th Nov 2020 

 
 
Drop Off & Collection of Children 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Over the past few days I have been approached by a number of parents who are concerned about people 

congregating for a chat either at the beginning or end of the day. The country is so close to finding a 

vaccine for Covid-19 but we still must make sure we are not being complacent. 

 

Please make sure you are lining up in the designated lines for your classes rather than just waiting 

around the school gates. We have staggered the pick-up / drop off times with short time-spaces between 

year groups to allow for those with children in multiple year groups. 

 

Once you have dropped off your children in the mornings, I must urge you to quickly leave the site and 

disperse to avoid lots of people congregating. Upon collecting your children, you should be making 

your way home as quickly as possible too. 

 

Where possible, I (or members of our team) will try to be out to encourage families to continue to 

adhere to these safety measures. I would like to thank you in advance for respecting our attempts to 

keep things as normal as possible whilst also trying to keep us all safe. 

 

We have also had a couple of people saying that some children are scared by the number of dogs in the 

vicinity of the gates being brought to school to. Please avoid, the entrance / exit areas if you have a dog 

with you. 

 

 

Many thanks for your help and support with this. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr T. Jenkinson 

Headteacher 

 





 


